
From: Belinda Leo
To: Peter McManus
Subject: Warehouse and Distribution Centre, 2 Hume Highway and 12 Hume Highway, Chullora (SSD 7235)
Date: Monday, 7 December 2015 2:00:24 PM

Dear Mr McManus

Thank you for your email dated 10 November 2015 to the Office of Environment and Heritage
 (OEH) requesting comments for the development of a warehouse and distribution centre,
 located at 2 Hume Highway and 12 Hume Highway, Chullora in the Bankstown local government
 area.

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded
 that the matter does not contain biodiversity, natural hazards and Aboriginal Cultural Heritage
 issues that require a formal OEH response. We have no need to be further involved in the
 assessment of the project.

Kind regards
Belinda
 
 
Belinda Leo
Operations Officer, Greater Sydney Region
Regional Operations Group, Office of Environment and Heritage
Level 6, 10 Valentine Ave Parramatta (PO Box 644) NSW 2124
T: 9995 6820 W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au
Please note I do not work Thursday or Fridays
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